
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild    June 2010 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 
 
Diamondhead Baptist Church 
63780 Diamondhead Drive N  
Diamondhead, MS 39525 
http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org 
http://bayoaksquiltguild.blogspot.com/  
http://twitter.com/BayOaksQuilt   Follow us on Facebook!       

 
 
Treasurer’s Report  
 
As of 06/01/10 the Guild’s   Income of $175 was realized from card sales, dues, and a refund of 
our deposit on DHCC.  Disbursements of $500 went to charitable contributions.  As endorsed by 
the membership, Bay Oaks donated $200 to Diamondhead Baptist Church, $100 to the 
Salvation Army, $100 to Hancock Food Pantry, and $100 to the LA/MS Chapter of Crohn’s 
Colitis Foundation in honor of Gloria’s grandson.  As soon as details are ironed out, we will also 
contribute $100 to the Leukemia Society in honor of Bobbye Schloegel.  The treasurer will have 
a full report at the June 10th business meeting. 
           
 
June 10th Business Meeting 
 
Now is the time to bring your ideas for our 2010 quilt show theme.  The Board will collect all 
serious submissions and prepare the ballot for a final vote in July.  Our chosen theme will not 
only be the title for our show but also a category for entries interpreting that theme.  And, of 
course, our donation quilt will reflect the show’s theme as well. 
 
June 24th Program 
 
On June 24th our program features member Jenny Morato with “Operator Error: What Not to Do 
When Making a Quilt.”  This program promises to be both entertaining and enlightening as 
Jenny chronicles her quilting experiences through trial and “lots of errors.” 
 
New Members Violet Newby and Marcus Weekley Featured in Pine Belt Quilters Blog 
 
The Pine Belt Quilters of Hattiesburg recently featured our newest members Violet Newby and 
Marcus Weekley in their blog. http://pinebeltquilters.blogspot.com/.  Violet led the PBQ May 
workshop on appliqué, focusing on color choice and fabric textures.  Click on the link for further 
details and pictures of Violet and Marcus in “teaching mode.” 
 
Did You Know? 
 
To wash small pieces of fabric without fraying the edges, put them in a salad spinner, rather 
than a washing machine.  Spin with hot water and soap.  Rinse in cool water, drain, and spin.  
Press the pieces dry.   
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MQA Educational Seminar with Beth Ferrier in July 
 
National teacher, Beth Ferrier, will present this year’s MQA educational seminar.  Two-day 
classes will be held in Starkville on July 19-20, in Jackson on July 21-22 and in Hattiesburg on 
July 23-24.  Beth will teach "Sneaky Piecing Tricks" on the first day and "Hand Appliqué by 
Machine" on the second day. Registration materials, including class descriptions and supply 
lists, will soon be mailed to MQA members.  Classes are limited to 20 participants in each 
location. 
 
 
 
Mark Your Calendars 
 
June 12th  GSQA Rosebud Banquet and Auction- Four Points Sheraton, 

Metairie, LA 
June 17th  Hang Quilts for GSQA Quit Show- Volunteers Needed! 
June 18th –  20th GSQA Quilt Show, Northshore Harbor Center, Slidell, LA. 
July 22nd  Bay Oaks Program-Violet Newby on Color 
July 23rd – 24th  MQA Educational Seminar with Beth Ferrier, Hattiesburg, MS 
August 26th Bay Oaks Chenille class with Joan Henderson 
August 28th  Bay Oaks Celtic Quilting Class with Kay Guillot 
September 25th GSQA Circuit Teacher Class- Pet Portraits with Judy Holley 
October 15th – 16th MQA Fall Gathering, Philadelphia, MS 
  



 
May 2010 Show and Tell    Photos are available for download at 
http://picasaweb.google.com/kguillot/May2010ShowAndTell 
High Res images available upon request. 
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